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Ref.: SCBD/OES/DC/IS/91620                                   30 June 2024   

 

NOTIFICATION  

New Executive Secretary of the Secretariat of the  

Convention on Biological Diversity takes up her appointment on 1 July 2024 
 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

 Further to notification 2024-031 dated 2 April 2024, I am pleased to inform Parties and observers 

that the new Executive Secretary of the Secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity, Ms. Astrid 

Schomaker, will take up her assignment on 1 July 2024.  

 Please accept, Sir, Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 (Signed) David Cooper  

Acting Executive Secretary 

 

http://www.cbd.int/
https://www.cbd.int/doc/notifications/2024/ntf-2024-031-es-en.pdf

